COASTAL QUILTERS GUILD MEETING: April 8, 1992

President Barbara Maxwell called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m. at General
Research.  Approximately 85 people were present. Marjorie Hall took notes for
the minutes for Zetta Hanna.

Block of the Month

Carol Boyce substituted for Kathy Doughty in handling block of the month.
Linda Estrada was the lucky winner of 18 Twisted Ribbon blocks.. Carol gave a
wonderful "in-air" construction demonstration of the May block, a pieced
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Program

Becky Gilbert gave a good talk before she demonstrated the newest Pfaff
sewing machine. Grant House was very generous and DONATED a
Featherweight Singer sewing machine to our Silent Auction!! It had a starting
price of $200. It sold for $280. Eve Gill was very much surprised when her
husband bought it for her!! All in all, the Silent Auction raised about $800.

Announcements

Announcements included: Two new satellite groups are forming. One will
meet on the Tuesday before Guild meetings from 10 a.m. - 3 p.m. The other
group is an applique group. Their first meeting is from 10 am. - 2 pm. at Lee
Carlson's on Tuesday, April 21.

House of Fabrics will provide a space for quilters to meet every Tuesday from 9
a.m. - NoOOoN.

S. B. County Fair applications must be entered by April 4th.

Future Programs

It was announced that Sara Nephew is available for a workshop only on July
19th, a Sunday. Her fee is $400, thus we will need 20 people signing up to pay

for the class. This is still in the planning stage but a show of hands was
counted.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:30 p.m.
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